
PATTONSBURG SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS RECEIVED A PRESENTATION FROM THE C-T-S GROUP 
REGARDING IDEAS FOR ENERGY SAVINGS, HVAC EQUIPMENT, AND FUTURE BUILDING NEEDS DURING 
THEIR MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY. NO ACTION WAS TAKEN BASED ON THE PRESENTATION. C-T-S IS 
ALSO WORKING WITH THE PRINCETON SCHOOL DISTRICT IN THEIR PLANS FOR FACILITY UPGRADES. 
PATTONSBURG SUPERINTENDENT TROY CLAWSON DID UPDATE THE BOARD ON PROJECTS THAT ARE 
PLANNED FOR THE SCHOOL OVER THE SUMMER. PATTONSBURG SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS ACCEPTED 
RESIGNATIONS FROM JESSICA KNOTT, LYNNE TEETER, KATHY RAY, AND CHERYL CORNETT. SAMANTHA 
LANGFITT WAS HIRED AS A 3RD GRADE TEACHER FOR THE DISTRICT. KARI CRUTHIS AND GEORFFREY 
HARTLEY WERE ALSO HIRED FOR PART TIME SUMMER HELP. BROOKLYN KNIGHT WAS ALSO HIRED AS A 
PART TIME COOK. GWEN MCKINLEY WAS HIRED AS A PARA PROFESSIONAL. 


